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April 3, 2009 

L. Douglas Jennings, Attorney Examiner 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
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Columbus, Ohio 43215 i^-

Re: Case No. 08-1171-TP-CSS 

X-3 

r " i 

FM 

CD 

Dear Mr. Jennings: 
I am sending this letter to formally request a rescheduling of the hearing on my 

complaint filed against Cincinnati Bell. The hearing v^as set for April 21, 2009. at 
10:00AM. The reason for this request is a conflict with meetings I have to attend in 
Detroit on April 20, 2009. 

The issue in Detroit involves an engine patent I have been working on for many 
years that now has attracted some interest from the automotive industry due to its 
economical and environmental advantages. The meetings scheduled for the 20*̂  are in 
conjunction with the Society of Automotive Engineers World Congress held in Detroit on 
April 20*'' through April 24*^ 

Again, I hereby formally request the hearing scheduled for April 21, 2009, to be 
rescheduled to a later date. I do look forward to presenting the factual evidence against 
Cincinnati Bell and get that issue resolved. I will greatly appreciate your understanding 
and assistance in this matter. 

Louis A. Green 
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